[image: image1.jpg]GOPA

WORLDWIDE CONSULTANTS



[image: image2.jpg]


                     Delegation of the European Union

                     to the Republic of Serbia


SUPPORT TO CIVIL SOCIETY PROJECT 
www.civilnodrustvo.rs

Announcement 

Open Call for Proposals for Civil Society Organizations launched
INFO SESSIONS FOR REPRESENTATIVES OF CIVIL SOCIETY 
The Delegation of the European Union in the Republic of Serbia and the Support to Civil Society project are cordially inviting media and civil society organizations’ representatives to take part at the Call’s info sessions that will be held in Belgrade, Krusevac, Vranje, Novi Sad and Uzice, from 21st until 28th January 2011. 
On 9th December, under its Support to Civil Society Project, the Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Serbia launched the Call for proposals, amounting to four million EUR, inviting eligible civil society organizations to apply for actions meeting the criteria of the Call, by March 10th 2011. 
The Info sessions that will be held aim at familiarizing civil society representatives interested in submitting applications with the details of the Call. At the start of the sessions, the press conferences will be held, presenting the activities of the European Union in the area of civil society strengthening in Serbia and detailing the info on the Project and the Call. Upon that, info meetings will be held with the civil society representatives. 
Sessions will be held at the following localities and as per given schedule:

· Beograd, 21st January 2011, 11.00 hrs, hotel Continental, Vladimira Popovića 10, Adriatic conference room
· Kruševac, 24th January 2011, 12.00 hrs, hotel Rubin, Nemanjina 2, Restaurant conference room
· Vranje, 25th January 2011, 11.00 hrs, hotel Simpo - Pržar, Pržarska bb, Restaurant conference room
· Novi Sad, 26th January 2011, 11.00 hrs, Novi Sad City Council, Žarka Zrenjanina 2, Grande Conference room
· Užice, 28th January 2011, 11.30 hrs, Uzice City Library, Trg partizana 12, City Library Conference room
All venues are accessible to wheelchair users. 
The European Union allocated the overall amount of EUR 4 million, from IPA 2009 and IPA 2010, for grants to civil society organizations’ actions under this Call. The grants awarded for selected actions will be between EUR 50,000 and EUR 150,000 while the duration is between 6 and 12 months. The deadline for submission of applications expires on March 10th 2011, and the tender documentation is available on the Internet sites www.europa.rs and www.civilnodrustvo.rs. 
The call for proposals invites the organizations that belong to the wide spectrum of civil society, including non-governmental organizations or organizations at grassroots level, professional organizations, cultural, artistic clubs or associations, media associations, organizations representing social and economic players at large (e.g. associations of consumers, patients, students, business associations, etc.), labor-market actors (trade-unions and associations of employers), to propose projects in partnership with other civil society organizations from the Republic of Serbia, EU member states or countries of the region, cultural and educational institutions or local self-governments. 
Detail information on the Call and the info sessions is available at www.civilnodrustvo.rs  and questions can be sent to office@civilnodrustvo.rs.
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